
From: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance  
Sent: 08 June 2020 5:19 PM 
To: Stefania Tomaselli; Alessandro Giadrossi; segreteriagenerale@wwf.it 
Cc: rappoi.ginevra@esteri.it; Ella Behlyarova; Fiona Marshall 
Subject: ACCC/C/2015/130 (Italy) - proposed hearing by video conferencing at the Committee's 67th 
meeting (6-10 July 2020) 
 
Dear Ms. Tomaselli, 
Dear Mr. Giadrossi, 
 
As you will recall, the Compliance Committee had scheduled the hearing to discuss the substance of 
communication ACCC/C/2015/130 (Italy) at its sixty-sixth meeting (9-13 March 2020), yet had to defer this 
hearing in light of the extraordinary COVID-19 situation. 
 
Given the serious situation of the COVID-19 pandemic remains ongoing, the Committee proposes, on an 
exceptional basis, to hold the hearing to discuss the substance of this communication via video conference 
at its upcoming sixty-seventh meeting (Geneva, 6-10 July 2020). It would propose the hearing take place, 
via video conference, on Tuesday, 7 July 2020. 
 
Whilst the ultimate decision as to whether or not to hold the hearing via video conferencing rests with the 
Committee, the Committee invites your confirmation of whether you would have any objection to 
proceeding in this manner, so that the consideration of this communication is not further delayed.  
 
We would be most grateful if you could provide your views before next Monday, 15 June 2020. 
 
We hope this message finds you and your colleagues well and healthy. 
 
Kind regards, 
Fiona 
 

 
 
Fiona Marshall  
Environmental Affairs Officer – Secretary to the Compliance Committee  
Aarhus Convention secretariat  
United Nations Economic Commission for Europe  
 
Email: aarhus.compliance@un.org  
Website: www.unece.org/env/pp/welcome.html 
Tel:  +41 (0) 22 917 42 26  
Fax: +41 (0) 22 917 06 34  
Office: S-429-4  
 
Palais des Nations  
8-14 avenue de la Paix  
CH - 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland 
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